
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 

TO: Our Valued Customers  
FROM: Daniel O’Rourke, Director of Purchasing 
SUBJECT: TRICKLING SPRINGS CREAMERY  
 

 
 

 
MESSAGE:  

 
As of Friday, September 27, 2019, Trickling Spring Creamery has closed 
permanently. We will be able to offer their products while our supplies last, 
approximately for the coming week. We are working diligently to find another local 
creamery to partner with, and will update you as soon as one is confirmed. In the 
meantime, we have a full line of dairy products from Lehigh Valley Dairy that can 
fulfill your orders.  Please reach out to your Account Executive for more 
information.  
 
We want to thank Trickling Springs Creamery for the invaluable partnership with 
Keany over the past several years. We wish for all the best to their employees and 
dairy farmers.  
 
Below is the official statement from Tricking Springs Creamery:  
 
We regret to announce that effective September 27, 2019 Trickling Springs Creamery will be 
shutting down plant operations. We would like to express appreciation to our wonderful 
employees for their dedication and hard work as well as the farmers who stood beside us and 
supported our mission. We are especially grateful to the community who has supported and loved 
our products throughout the past 18 years. Our Chambersburg retail store will be open 
through Saturday, October 5th 4:00pm. 
 
Sincerely, the owners of Trickling Springs Creamery 


